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Wednesday 11th November 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
During this pandemic so many people are facing different challenges and some days will feel better than others.  I 
wanted to take a moment to say a special thank you for being so supportive of your children as well as your 
kindness and care for the staff here at BWA. Your kind words and actions mean so much.  
  
We have a phenomenal school community at BWA and I am frequently asked if there is anything that we need 
help with. I am sure that families and individuals will have particular common and individual challenges in these 
unchartered times so I am reaching out to you to ask what type of support we may be able to provide or co-
ordinate. I would be very grateful if you could let us know if there is anything you are struggling with or worried 
about that we, as a school community, could help with. For example: 
 

1.       Are you struggling to buy food?  

2.       Do you need someone to talk to?  

3.       Are you worried about how you will afford to buy clothes (uniform and non-uniform) for your children 

because they are growing so quickly?  
4.      Have you read all the books you have at home and you would love to have some new books to read to 

your child? 
5.      Are there things you or your child need but you don’t know how to get them?  

  
Please do contact us if there is anything you think we can do to help, no matter how small or trivial you think it 
might be. We are here to serve our community and each other.  
  
With my kindest regards, 
 
Miss Henry  

 
 

 


